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February 24, 2017

Carolyn Price

Town of Windsor
124 Main St.
Windsor, NY 13865

Dear Carolyn:

Thank you for attending and participating in our annual District Safety Table Top Meeting, held
February 15, 2017, and designed to test the Windsor Central School District’'s Emergency Response
Teams. This exercise provides a rare opportunity for you, our administrators, and our building safety
team members to discuss and work through potential scenarios together, prior to the occurrence of
an actual emergency.

We are fortunate to have community and staff members who willingly give up their free time to
provide both support and insight with regards to our emergency procedures. Maintaining thorough
emergency plans is of the utmost importance and your expertise and input is invaluable in helping us
continue to provide a safe environment for students, staff and all who enter our schools. Your
commitment to the Windsor Central School District is greatly appreciated

On behalf of the Windsor Central School District, thank you for spending your evening with us.

Sincerely,

Andrew A. Fiorentino
Assistant Superintendent for
Business and Administration

AAF: js

“The Mission of the Windsor Central School District is to create a stimulating environment where students
are independent learners and grow to become successful citizens. This environment is created by a challenging,
integrated curriculum delivered by a caring and competent staff.”




